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COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 303
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The Community Unit School District 303 School Board is pleased to announce that Mr.
Scott Nowling has been appointed to serve on the District 303 School Board. Mr. Nowling
previously served as an elected member of the District 303 School Board from 2007-2011,
including as Board President from 2009-2011. In addition, Mr. Nowling served as a co-
chair of Summit 303 in 2012. His experience as an elected o�cial is an invaluable resource
given the short amount of time he will serve as part of this appointment. School Board
President Kathy Hewell said, “I am proud of the work the Board has done during this
process. This was an extremely di�cult decision for the Board. All six of our �nal
candidates have background and experience that would enhance the work of the District.
 
After over two hours of deliberation reviewing the attributes and contributions of all of the
�nalists, Mr. Nowling was selected by unanimous vote in open session. "We are excited to
have Mr. Nowling join Community Unit School District 303 School Board, and believe that
his prior experience and personal qualities will be a welcome addition", said Mrs. Kathleen
Hewell, School Board President. He will serve until the new School Board is seated after the
April 2, 2019 election.

UPDATES AT EAST HIGH SCHOOL
As District 303 gears up for the start of school, one summer construction project at East
High School is complete, and one is nearing completion. As part of the enhanced security
upgrades to schools in District 303 that currently do not have a two tiered entry system, an
additional wall was built inside East High School’s main entrance. After announcing
themselves, visitors will enter the school and check in at the window to drop o� items or
gain access to the school.  
The second project at East is the installation of a synthetic turf �eld, which will be
completed in time for the Saints’ �rst home football game on September 7 against
Glenbard North. The �eld will not only be used by athletic teams but also physical
education classes and the marching band. The surface provides for accessibility well into
the fall.
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SCHOOL EVENT OF INTEREST

BUS DRIVERS NEEDED

Community Unit School District 303 is currently recruiting bus drivers for the 2018-2019
school year.
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Starting pay for the part-time positions that are 4-5 hours per
day is $19.00 per hour. Drivers are responsible for a variety
of routes including student pick-up in the mornings and drop
o� in the afternoons. Special routes for �eld trips, extra-
curricular activities and the Fox Valley Career Center are also
scheduled through District 303 transportation.
 
The District will train quali�ed candidates who want to obtain
their Commercial Driver’s License. Interested individuals may apply online at
http://district.d303.org/employment, visit the Transportation O�ce at 901 S. Peck Rd., or
call the Transportation O�ce at 331.228.5180.
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